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15 November  

 

Dear Learner / Parent / Carer 

 

Late Start –Wednesday 22 November 

 

Just a reminder, that our last Open Evening of the year takes places on Tuesday 21 November from 6pm. Due to the 
late finish and in order to support our learner and staff wellbeing, the college will have a late start the day following 
each event.  Please note that the Business learners will be holding their Christmas Fayre during the Open Evening 
where they will be selling gift and food items.   

Years 9, 10 and 11 due in at 9.30am for tutor time with lessons starting at 10am (P2) 

Years 12 and 13, lessons will start at 10.20am (P2) 

Thank you for your support and understanding. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Gloria Gold 

Vice Principal – Personal Development  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


